From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 25 September 2009 14:19

To: Dave Anderson

Cc: Donald McGougan

Subject: Curtailment/Truncation
Attachments: tie scope options doc sept 2009.pdf
Dave

Thanks for copying me in on the document tie produced on scope options. | think realistically given where we are in
the project and the Council's decision on 20th August scope curtailment is becoming less likely. Obviously
curtailment is not something anyone wants, however | have to say the quality of tie's submission leaves allot to be
desired. This is no more detailed than the report we received in March on scope options. In fact | think what we
received in March was more detailed, | fail to see what the extra time was needed for to complete this exercise. In
addition the value engineering set out in the Infraco contract at Financial Close is highly unlikely to be achieved.
While | feel that there is little point in going back to tie on this | do feel it's a very lazy effort on their part.
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